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UoN Vice-Chancellor welcomes over 5000 students 

Tuesday, September 17, 2015…Students starting a new life at institutions of higher 

learning have been challenged to take advantage of the opportunity to build a 

future that they will all be proud of. 

 

Speaking during a welcoming ceremony of over 5,000 new students at the 

University of Nairobi’s Great Court, the Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Peter Mbithi 

reminded the students that the University is a perfect engine to use and rise 

above the humble beginnings. 

 

The Vice-Chancellor urged the students to make the best out of the new found 

freedom and to shun from activities that lead to loss of focus and dreams. 

 

“Choose to work hard and smart and a world of endless opportunities will 

unfold before thine eyes. Ultimately the choices you elect will make or break 

you. Choose today which masters you shall serve,” he said. 

 

Prof. Mbithi further reminded the students that it will not be an easy ride, but 

affirmed the University’s commitment to ensure that the students are 

comfortable and attain their dreams at the end of it all. He also stressed the 

University firm commitment to the protection of the environment and urged the 

students to contribute in transforming the University to green and sustainable 

campuses. 
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